
22. SUMNER OUT OF SCHOOL PROGRAMME WORKING PARTY

The Board considered a report from the Sumner Out of School Programme
Working Party appointed by the Board to consider the funding needs of the
Sumner Out of School Programme.

The report outlined the deliberations of the Working Party and a summary of the
relevant issues which were considered.

The Working Party had decided:

1. To offer to underwrite funding of up to $2,500 to support the Sumner Out of
School Programme up to 31 March 2000 from the Board’s 1999/2000
Discretionary Fund.

2. To reconvene this working party towards the end of March 2000 to consider
the issues of ongoing funding, location and future viability and that this
coming meeting of the Working Party be held on site in the Sumner School
Hall.

The Board resolved:

1. That the decisions of the Working Party, as outlined above, be confirmed.

2. That a report be prepared for the Community Services Committee outlining
the need for an Out of School Programme for the Sumner area.


